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Evidence Based Programmes  

From 1st July 2017, the DSS requires that 50 percent of WPC4C’s service delivery funding to be 
allocated to Evidence Based Programmes (EBP).  

The DSS has released an EBP Guide, which lists programmes that have been already approved as 
EBPs. Please view the Guide here - https://www3.aifs.gov.au/cfca/information-service-
providers#communities .  DSS has stated that EBPs from the Guide should be delivered ‘as is’ with 
any modifications to the programme delivery discussed with the host organisation of that particular 
EBP and WPC4C.  

Since the release of this Guide DSS has approved a number of other Evidence-Based Programmes. 
The list of these recently approved programmes can be found here - https://aifs.gov.au/cfca/expert-
panel-project/list-programmes-submitted-approval-cfca . 

In order to view the contact details and programme description for the recently approved Evidence-
Based Programmes, please email the Australian Institute of Family Studies at fac-expert-
panel@aifs.gov.au . 
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